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Notices for Sunday 23 December 2018 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 
QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
  

TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service. 
 

LADY CHAPEL CAPITAL CAMPAIGN – Please note that there will be a retiring collection today 
for the Lady Chapel Capital Campaign. 
 

JANUARY’S NEWSLETTER is published today and available at the back of the church. 
Please take a copy. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

NEW YEAR’S DAY MASS – Tuesday 1st January, 12.noon followed by drinks in the 
Vicarage. 
  
NEXT CHOIR PRACTICE – Friday 4th January, 6.00pm  

 
IVY CAFÉ – Re-opens on Wednesday 9th January, 3.00 - 4.00pm in the church hall. All 
welcome to drop in, free tea coffee & biscuits. Look forward to seeing you there.  
 
CTCE ECUMENICAL VISIT to Ealing Abbey on Saturday 19th January at 2.30pm.  Father 
Dominic will talk about the workings and history of what is potentially a spiritual powerhouse, 
centred around the Benedictine community at the Abbey. The visit will take place during the Week 
of Prayer for Christian Unity, 18-25 January. 
 

CHRISTMAS AT ST PETER’S  
 
 

CHRISTMAS EVE  
Monday 24th December 
Christingle Service for all the family        3.30 pm 
Midnight Mass    11.30 pm 
 

CHRISTMAS DAY  
Tuesday 25th December 
Mass of the Holy Nativity  10.00 am 
 

SUNDAY 30th DECEMBER 
Parish Eucharist                                10.00 am 
 

NO NORMAL WEEKDAY SERVICES  
26th December – 4th January (inclusive) 

 

Normal Weekday Services resume on  
Monday 7th January 2019 

 

The Parish Office is closed and will reopen again at 10.00am on Monday 7th January 2019 


